
The  Embassy  of  India  in  Amman  cordially  invites 
everyone to the celebration of Hindi Diwas on 25.09.2024. 
Please  confirm  your  attendance  by  email  at 
pic.amman@mea.gov.in with your details.

The celebrations will also include a competition of Hindi 
Poem/Dohe recitation. The competition will be held under 
two categories, namely, participants below the age 16 and 
participants  of  the  age  16  and  above.  All  interested 
participants  are requested to  enroll  for  the competition in 
advance by sending an e-mail  to  pic.amman@mea.gov.in 
with  their  details  and  a  copy  of  the  poem/doha  to  be 
presented by them.
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